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Cessation of Premium Payments at
Selected Equitable-PCI Bank

Two of the countryís largest banks, namely Banco de Oro Universal Bank and
Equitable PCI Bank, have recently merged and is now known as Banco de Oro-
EPCI, Inc.  As a result of this merger, PhilHealth members are advised to cease
payment of premium contributions at the following branches of Equitable-PCI Bank in
view of the impending closure / deactivation of these branches:

Region Covered Branch Location Date of Deactivation

Region I Alexander - Urdaneta August 25
Perez-Dagupan To be announced

Region III San Jose - Nueva Ecija To be announced

Region VI Jaro-Iloilo To be announced

Region VII Lapu-lapu Northbay August 4
A.S.Fortuna - Mandaue To be announced

Region XI Bajada – Davao City To be announced

CARAGA Gaisano-Butuan To be announced

NCR Tabora – M. de Santos July 21
Clavel -  Elcano July 21
2nd Ave., Grace Park July 21
One Corporate Plaza – A. Arnaiz July 21
Severino – C.M.Recto July 21
Sto. Cristo – Binondo July 21
Morning Star – Gil Puyat July 28
Kalentong – Shaw Blvd. July 28
Don Jose - Fairview August 4

Premium payments may still be made however, in other branches of Equitable
PCI Bank and other PhilHealth-accredited collecting banks and agents.  For further
inquiries, please call Treasury Department  at 637-9999 locals 1601 and 1636.


